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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term we are putting on a two day 
holiday club for our pupils—there will be lots 
of academic, sports and well-being activities 
for those pupils joining us.  
 
You will have noticed if have been on the 
school playground that the  swimming pool is 
back!  
 
It will be on site for the next 3 weeks where 
years 5 and 6 will have swimming lessons.  The 
‘pop up’ pool is a fantastic way to provide an 
intensive course of lessons in swimming and 
water safety.  It will also be available during 
half term for those children that will be     
attending the club.  We are very excited for 
them!  Please be assured the swimming       
sessions will be run by experts and life-
guards. 
 
The pool will be returning later in the           
academic year for more swimming lessons! 
 
Please all enjoy a lovely weekend and see you 
all back on Monday.  
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N: Riad 1F: Betty 

2W:  Hakim 2M: Isla Rose 

3L: Hibo 3G:  Jayden 

4B:  4C: Noah 

5A: Christina 5B:  Solaiman 

6S: Maria 6: Ria 
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School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

Smart and Well Presented 

Diary Dates 
 
 

Autumn half term begins on Saturday 
23rd October 2021 to Sunday 31st     
October 2021 
 

Children return to school on Monday 1st 
November 2021 
 

Christmas Holiday begins on Saturday 18th 
December 2021 and ends on     Monday 3rd 
January 2022. 

Attendance Race 
 

The attendance figures for week 5 of this 
term, still has  Mrs Harris’s  Year 6 class  
in  the lead and Mr Lillicrapp’s  Year 3 
class still in second place. Year 2 Miss 
Walford’s class  and Year 3 Mrs Good’s 
class are very close behind you. 
 
It is now up to all of you to try to beat 
Year 6 and Year 3 by coming to school 
everyday and NOT being late! 
 
Will the lead be taken next week by Year 
3 or Year 2 OR will Year 6 manage to hold 
onto the lead !!! 

Harvest Food 
 
This year as we celebrate Harvest in 
school we are busy collating your 
generous donations of food and will ensure that 
any donations go to a worthy organisation. 
 
This year we will be donating to Coventry Food 
bank, who have joined forces with an              
international charity ‘Feed the Hungry’. 
 
We know times are difficult for families          
especially with the lingering effects of the    
pandemic, but we are proud to say Stanton 
Bridge families dig deep and demonstrate their 
generosity each time we hold an appeal for    
charity. 
 
We thank you  most humbly. 



If you require this newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT    

    please send a note into school with your            
child. 

                                                             Volume 9 issue 6    15th October 2021 

      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 

 
@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Odd Sock Day 
 

What a fun day we had wearing odd socks to school this week! It was an innovative 
and  hilarious way to raise money for a fantastic cause. 
 

Our children and staff loved it and so far we have raised £76.75 -  there is still 
time to bring in your donations as we have not finished counting! 
 
Well done to everyone. 
 

Of course there was a serious side to all the silliness. We were busy raising money for the 
homeless. Your generous donations will be sent to  Crisis UK, who are a charity working 
hard to help all those poor people who find themselves homeless. 
 

Thank you to all of our families for your support—we are so proud of the amazing         
fundraising we are able to do as a school.  


